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Grandparents’ Day 
The annual Grandparents’ Day has been arranged for this Friday.  
 
Grandparents are invited into school from 9.30 – 11.45 a.m. and 1.15 – 2.45 p.m.  We shall all be 
pleased to see the children’s grandparents and if they want to get involved, help a group of children 
with any of their activities, complete a puzzle, help build a model etc., or read a story, they are most 
welcome to join in.   
 
Refreshments will be served and there will be musical entertainment from the Foundation Stage and 
the Choral Group in the morning. In the afternoon there will be a short performance from the Drama 
Group, where again refreshments will be served. 
 
Grandparents must bring their invitations with them for security reasons. Grandparents are free to 
take children home at the end of the day with permission only.  
 
I hope they won’t feel too disappointed if they are unable to come on this day.  The event is annual; 
therefore there will be a Grandparent’s Day once again next year! 
 
Please contact the school office for more information regarding the day. 

Parent’s Afternoon  
Parent’s Afternoon will take 

place tomorrow afternoon from 

1.15pm.  
On arrival there will be a short 
production from the school’s 
Drama club and also the 
Foundation Stage and School 
Choral Group will entertain 
you.  At approximately 2pm, 
you will have the opportunity 
to tour the school with your 
children and join in with 
activities the children are 
experiencing.   
 
Refreshments will be available 
during the afternoon. 
 
Once your visit has ended you 
are very welcome to take your 
children home.   

 

Cycling for Robin Hood 
A warm, sunny bank holiday 
Monday and embarking on a 
36 mile bike ride to support 
Nottingham children’s 
hospital filled some of us 
with trepidation.  “It is 
surprising how quickly the 
miles can go with a team 
around you and people to 
talk to,” said Holly.  We 
laughed, luckily no one cried 
and we all felt very proud of 
the tremendous amount of 
support we have had from 
the parents, friends and 
colleagues.  “It was a great 
moment to hand over a 
cheque for such a large sum.  
Now I am thinking of what 
our next adventure could 
possible be”. 
 
Well done to the team 
consisting of: school staff, 
parents and most 
importantly Holly and Freya 
Nicol the event organisers. 



 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Please can parents ensure that their children arrive at school before 
8:55am. 
The gates close at this time, and any child arriving after this point is late. 
Parents have a legal duty to ensure their child attends school on time. 
It is unfair on the teachers and other children in the class if another child 
enters the classroom once lessons have started. 
The governors of the school have been monitoring the children entering the 
school after the school’s official start time. 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 

Telephone 01400 659001 
E-mail  enquiries@cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 

or visit  
www.cranwell.lincs.sch.uk 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Parent’s Afternoon 
Thursday 24th May 2018 

 

Grandparents’ Day 

Friday 25th May 2018 
 

Year 1 Phonics Testing 

Week Beginning 11th June 2018 
 

Experience’s Day 
Friday 15th June 2018 

 
Non-uniform Day – Bring a Tombola Prize for 

PTA BBQ Evening 

Friday 6th July 2018 
 

School BBQ 

Thursday 12th July 2018 from 16:30 – 19:00 
 

Key Stage Two Sports’ Day  
Tuesday 10th July 2018 @ 10am 

 
Key Stage One & Foundation Stage Sports’ 

Day  
Tuesday 10th July 2018 @ 1:15pm  

 
Whole School Picnic 

Wednesday 13th July 2018 
 

This Academic year: 
Term 5 ends  : – Friday 25th May 2018 

Term 6 : Monday 4th Jun – Friday 20th July 2018 

 
 Academic Year 2018-2019  

Term 1 Tuesday 4th September – Friday 19th Oct 2018 
Term 2: Tuesday 30th Oct – Thursday 20th Dec 2018 

Term 3: Monday 7th January – Fri 15th Feb 2019 
Term 4: Mon 25th Feb – Fri 5th Apr 2019 

Term 5 : Tuesday 23rd Apr – Friday 24th May 2019 
Term 6 : Mon 3rd Jun – Friday 19th July 2019 

 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued 
support. 

Mr Chris Wilson   
Headteacher 

Late 

Picking up after school 
If someone different is collecting your child from school at the end of the 
day, please can you let the school office know if possible by 12:30pm. 
Thank you. 

Sun Protection 
Don’t forget to apply sun cream to your child before school and send them 
to school with sun hats and a water bottle. Water bottles and sun hats are 
available from the school office.   

Mathletics 
Last week's results are: 
Eleanor Gould 8480 (amazing total!) 
Kaitlin Roberts 2870 
Emily Tweddle 2050 
KS2 = 3P 15040 
KS1/FS = 2/3 CO 4883 
Well done to all!!! 
 

Sports Days 
This year’s Sports Days will be held on: 
Key Stage Two Sports Day  
Tuesday 10th July @ 10am 
Key Stage One & Foundation Stage Sports Day  
Tuesday 10th July @ 1:15pm  
 
 School BBQ 
The School Annual BBQ will take place on Thursday 12th July 2018 from 
16:30 – 19:00 here at School. For more details as to having a stall,  
please contact Mrs Katie Thomas (PTA Treasurer) via the School Office. 
 

Bike Sheds 
Can we please request that parents ensure that children are not running in 
and around the bicycle sheds. Please note, any loss, damage or theft of 
bikes and scooters in the sheds are not the responsibility of the School, but 
we do request all parents help in ensuring accidents do not happen within 
this area.   
Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
  

Water Bottles 
With the current warmer weather, please ensure children have a water 
bottle in school. 
Water bottles may be purchased from the school office at £1.30 each if 
required. 
 

PTA Non-uniform Day 
There will be a PTA non-uniform day on Friday 6th July 2018. 
All we ask in return is that the children bring in a prize which could be 
added to the raffle or tombola stalls at the School BBQ. 

GDPR 
Please find a letter attached regarding the new GDPR regulations. 

From all the staff and Governors at the school, please enjoy a lovely half 
term break. 

Tennis Stars 
Well done to the tennis players who represented the 
school at last week’s inter-schools competition. 
The team consisting of Alex McConnell, Harrison Jennings, 
Scarlet Hinchliffe and Sophia Caswell finished runners-up 
in the event against very strong competitors. Well done!! 
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